
 

 

                             

 

 
 
 

G/F - Boy’s Locker 
 
In order to enhance the quality of the clubhouse facilities, the boy’s   

changing room lockers on the G/F will be closed for repair & 

maintenance, the period from June 23, 2014 to August 31, 2014 

inclusively.  

 

During the maintenance period we provide limited lockers for 

junior’s member, please contact reception counter for assistance. 

The toilet & shower facilities will be remain normal operation. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

 

Club Management  

Posting: date: 26th June, 2014 

Removal date: 31st August, 2014 

Ref: GC/Notice/19/14 


